From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 1:33 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: HB 3470

From: Mike Beilstein [mailto:mikebeilstein@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 1:23 PM

To: Patrino Beth; Senator Sara Gelser

Subject: HB 3470

Please ensure that the House and Senate vote on HB 3470 bill this session. HB 3470 provides state of
Oregon's support for responsible Greenhouse Gas Emissions reductions. We believe this bill deserves a vote
and consideration by the Oregon Legislature. It would responsively set required reductions in Green House Gas
Emissions. The bill is Oregon's opportumty to take effective leadership in Climate Stability and Climate Change

Justice for all Oregonians.

Mike Beilstein



